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Tuesday 14th November 2023 

 

EYFS TOPIC DRESS UP DAY 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

As we are now coming to the end of our topic, we thought we would end the term with 

a topic dress up day for our children in the Early Years. This will take place on Friday 8th 

December 2023. 

 

Children are asked to come to school dressed up in an outfit that links with our topic of 

“Let’s Celebrate”. Children have learnt about birthdays, Diwali, Hanukah and Christmas. 

Any party outfit will do! 

 

If you have any questions or need ideas for outfits, then please email to get in contact 

with the Early Years Class teachers via admin@bonneville-primary.lambeth.sch.uk 

 

Thank you for all your support this term. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Miss Auton 

Assistant Head KS1 and EYFS 
 


